From a New Beginning & b iR

YMMSS
to a Future Path

Ms. Pun Manishka moved from Nepal to Hong Kong in
2019 and proceeded to F.4 and completed DSE public exam.
After completing her DSE, Manishka met a Nepalese staff
from Yau Tsim Mong Family Education and Support Centre
and was introduced to different activities and volunteering at
the Centre. As Manishka grew up in Nepal and faced the
language barrier that limited her choices in further
education and job search, she is grateful to the Centre for
introducing her to various services, building a social network
and planning her personal development.

Manishka is currently attending the Foundation Certificate
in Western Assistant Chef programme of the Employees
Retraining Board. Meanwhile, she will study he Diploma in
Early Childhood Education programme in September.




From a New Beginning & b iR
YMMSS
to a Future Path (Con't)

Manishka’s journey as a newcomer in Hong Kong to
explore her future development is truly inspiring. We are
proud to have played a part in her transformation, and we
look forward to continuing to accompany her through the
different challenges she will face.

It is encouraging to see how she has changed from being
a new arrival to starting to find her own way forward, and
we are happy to have played a role in her transformation and
look forward to continuing to accompany her through the
different challenges she will face.
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